
 

         

NATIONAL HIGHLIGHTS  

PRESIDENTS CORNER 

 

Greetings and Salutations,  

 

I want to congratulate the Prairie 

View Alumnae Chapter for being 

recognized for meeting the 

requirements of CTT and being 

acknowledged by the Cluster Chair in 

El Paso.  

 

Lameka A. Trahan Esq. 

 

The Crimson Connection 

Sorors you are encouraged to 

participate in the Twenty Two for 

Twelve Initiative to support victims of 

natural and manmade disasters. 

 

It is also that time of the year to 

carefully recommend candidates for 

2017 Honorary Membership.  

The deadline for submissions will be 

May 31, 2016. 

 
To learn more about these highlights, judiciously 

review your e-mail correspondence. 

 

 

 

 

To include information in the March newsletter, the deadline to submit all information to 

PVACNEWSLETTER@GMAIL.COM  is by the first Saturday of each month at 4:00PM. 
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 āWhat, then, shall we say in response to these things? If 
God is for us, who can be against us? Romans 8:31 

                                                   

 
 

 

March 18, 2016 

Sister Social 

7:30PM 

Los Cucos Mexican Café 

5831 Highway Blvd 

Katy, Texas 77494 

 

 

March 19, 2016  

Chapter Meeting 

10:00AM 

First United Methodist Church 

Prairie View, Texas 

 

 

March 19, 2016 

Community Service 

Following Chapter Meeting 

VS Brown House 

1119 Smith St 

Waller, Texas 77484 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH EVENTS 



  

 

 
Our chapter has adopted the March of Dimes as one of our P-13 partners. The March of 

Dimes Foundation is the leading nonprofit organization for pregnancy and baby health. For 

more than 75 years, moms and babies have benefited from March of Dimes research, 

education, vaccines and breakthroughs. We are committed to being a DIME Chapter (Deltas 

dedicated to Improving the Health Outcomes of Mothers and Infants through Education.  

 

 As a DIME CHAPTER we will do the following to support our partnership with them: 

Raise funds to support March of Dimes mission by participating in the March for Babies Walk 

and raising a minimum of $200. 

 

Raising awareness on prematurity and infant mortality  

Start a HOPE CHEST by contributing donations for Moms and babies and vitamins with folic 

acid.  

Members are asked to start bringing donations to the March Chapter Business Meeting. 

Donations can be items such as wipes, pampers for premature babies, new or gently used car 

seats, bibs, onesies, socks, towels and caps. 

 

The March of Dimes has a wealth of information and resources on their website to increase 

your awareness, listed below is an excerpt from an article on Preterm labor and Premature birth 

that can be found at http://www.marchofdimes.org/complications/preterm-labor-and-premature-

birth.aspx. 

 

Here are the top things to know about preterm labor and premature birth: 

Preterm labor can lead to premature birth. Babies born prematurely are more likely to 

have health problems than babies born on time.  

Some women are more likely than others to have preterm labor and premature birth. 

You can reduce your risk factors to help make you less likely to have preterm labor.  

Learn the signs of preterm labor and what to do if they happen to you.  

 

Submitted by; Kem Rucker Wynn, P-13 Coordinator 

 

Sorors, 

 

Please remember to go onto the website and log your community 

service hours. If unable to complete on your own please send your 

community service hours with the given format to Soror Cole or Soror 

Reed. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sisterly, 

 

Soror Cole & Soror Reed Community Service Co-Coordinators 

April 24, 2016 at 

9:00am on the 

campus of the 

University of 

Houston located 

at 2400 Calhoun, 

Houston, TX, 

the Prairie View 

Alumnae 

Chapter of Delta 

Sigma Theta 

Sorority, 

Inc.is walking 

in March for 

Babies to get the 

message out 

about this 

terrible problem 

and you can 

help. 
 

Sorors we can 

give families 

hope by raising 

money to fund 

lifesaving 

research and 

programs that 

help moms and 

babies. Our goal 

is to 

raise $1,000.  

 

To reach that 

goal, we need at 

least 10 

members to sign 

up to walk 

and raise $100 

each.  

 

Can we count 

you in? 

 

Friendly 

     Reminders 

There is a new e-mail address for submissions 

PVACNEWSLETTER@GMAIL.COM 

http://www.marchofdimes.org/complications/preterm-labor-and-premature-birth.aspx
http://www.marchofdimes.org/complications/preterm-labor-and-premature-birth.aspx
http://www.marchofdimes.org/complications/long-term-health-effects-of-premature-birth.aspx
http://www.marchofdimes.org/index.aspx
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  Prairie View Alumnae Chapter 

 

Sorors, 

Please be advised that if everyone donates at 

least three pillowcases (standard or queen 

size) we will meet our goal for the 

Madagascar (Dress) Project. 

 

This will be a 

great way for chapter members to participate 

in community service activities this year if you 

have not. 

 

Our deadline is approaching and we want to 

make sure we are providing dresses for every 

female child.  

Thank in you in advance for all 

your efforts! 

 

For more info, please contact Soror Tiffany Saunders 

at tiffanymsaunders@yahoo.com 
 



 

 
 

  

Chapter members wore red or the AHA red 
dress pin on February 29th, the last day of the 

month commemorating the conclusion of Heart 
Disease Awareness Month.  

 

 



 
  

Aids Walk Houston  
March 6, 2016 

 

 

Way to go Sorors, job well done! 


